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June 10, 1974 
20 Sivan, 5734 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

It is my distinct pleasure to inform you that, at the 
last meeting of the Brith Milah Board, you were recom- 
mended to join our Board of Directors. This recommenda- 
tion was unanimously approved. I trust that you will 
accept this sacred obligation and assist us in advanc- 
ing Brith Milah. 

For the past 60 years, the Brith Milah Board has 
served the community faithfully. We certify mohelim 
only after very close scrutiny of the candidate's 
knowledge, ability and observance of Jewish law. We 
advise hospitals on the proper procedure. 

Enclosed please find a brochure explaining the work of 
the Board and one covering the School for Mohelim. 

Please signify on the enclosed card your willingness to 
serve on our Board of Directors. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jor Ue 
Rabbi Leo sod, 
President 

LJ: no 
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